
Invitation to the Seaplane Workshop at Biscarrosse

on May 14th 2010
You are invited to the first workshop of the EC supported FUSETRA (FUture SEaplane

TRAffic)  programme on 14th May 2010 in Biscarrose, France.

This is the first out of three workshops to be performed during the next 18 months. The 

first workshop is jointly organized by the FUSETRA team and the city of Biscarrosse on the 

occasion of the traditional Biscarrose seaplane event to be held from 13th to 16th of May 

2010.

FUSETRA is a research project in the European Community’s 7th Framework Programme 

which investigates the current seaplane and amphibian aircraft transport system in order 

to provide the basis for future improvements. The aim is to evaluate strengths and 

weaknesses and to elaborate a set of concepts and requirements for a future seaplane air 

transportation system and according air vehicles to improve passenger choice in air 

transportation. 

The first workshop's main topic is operational experience. Several keynote speeches will 

be given by operators and authorities (e.g. EASA).

The workshop participation is free of charge. For further details according registration, 

hotel reservation, detailed programme, etc.  please look into www.fusetra.eu and contact 

info@fusetra.eu .

Help us change the future and participate!

www.fusetra.eu/questionnaire

Fascination Seaplanes
Future Seaplane Traffic


